
Cinderella and Rockerfella 
Wow! The musical is fast approaching. Congratulations to all the 

students and teachers who have been working extremely hard in 

preparation for what is sure to be an entertaining production! 

 

Tuesday 12th September  

Full dress rehearsal 

All students are able to wear their costumes to school on Tuesday 12th September.  If your 

child’s costume is already at school, please wear school uniform. Supervision and 

assistance will be provided for students who need to assemble costumes on the day. 

Wednesday 13th September  

Evening show 

All students are required at school at 6:00 in full costume. Please drop your child to the 

appropriate holding room: 

Early Stage 1 KG Stage 2 2C and 2W 

Stage 1 1K Stage 3 3L 

Pick up will be from the holding rooms. Pick up times will be confirmed after whole-school 

run-through on Tuesday 12 September. 

Thursday 14th September 

Matinee 

Due to the performance commitment the previous evening, students will be provided 

with the opportunity to take advantage of a late arrival to school at 10am on Thursday 14 

September. This will not be included as a partial attendance on your child’s roll. There will 

be supervision provided for students who arrive at 8:20am as usual.   Students need to 

come to school dressed in musical costume, ready for the matinee performance. 

Matinee show commences at 11am 

Evening show 

All students are required at school at 6:00 in full costume. Please drop your child to the 

appropriate holding room: 

Early Stage 1 KG Stage 2 2C and 2W 

Stage 1 1K Stage 3 3L 

Pick up will be from the holding rooms. Pick up times will be confirmed after whole-school 

run-through on Tuesday 12 September. 

 

Friday 15th September 

Gold assembly will take place at 9am in hall. 


